
 
 

April 28, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Carlsbad Barrio Street Lighting and Traffic Circles Project in 
fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Carlsbad, located at 1635 Faraday 
Avenue, Carlsbad, CA 92008. 
 
The funding would be used to enhance safety, walkability and aesthetics within the Barrio 
neighborhood. The street lighting portion of the project will install 24-foot to 26-foot poles 
streetlight poles along street throughout the Barrio neighborhood to improve nighttime visibility 
for drivers, pedestrians, and bicyclists. Additionally, 13-foot pedestrian lighting will be installed 
throughout the Barrio neighborhood in order to specifically facilitate neighborhood walkability. 
The second component of the Project will install 6 traffic circles located throughout the Barrio 
neighborhood for traffic calming and beautification purposes. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
MIKE LEVIN 
Member of Congress 

  


